
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term - 13th November 2020 

This Week 
This week, the children have really practised their performance skills by 

reading their amazing World War One poems out loud to the rest of the 

class. They made me so proud when they delivered a wonderful 

Remembrance Day Service to our school family – comments from staff 

included ‘respectful’, ‘inspiring’ and ‘just right’. Well done Class 5!  

Factors and multiples have been our focus in Maths, with the children 

identifying prime numbers. We have completed our Science on 

Adaptation and Evolution, looking at endangered species and how we 

can help to conserve our precious wildlife. 

Next Week 

The children will be doing assessments next 

week so that I can continue to target the 

learning for the children, to ensure that it 

best meets their needs. We shall be 

beginning our new Science topic on 

Electricity as well as continuing our learning 

about World War One. Miss Watson is 

starting a unit on textiles in Design 

Technology and starting to teach some war 

dances in PE 

 

Please note… 

Monday 16th November 2020 – Odd Socks Day – 

children may come to school in odd socks or wacky 

tights to celebrate diversity and equality. This is a 

simple and lovely way to demonstrate our God given 

uniqueness! 

Sycamore Team won the Team Point Challenge last 

half term and will be rewarded with a Non – 

Uniform Day next Friday, the 20th November. Well 

done Sycamores! 

24th November – Sponsored ‘10’ – the children are 

going to do 10 laps of the school field, raising money 

for Tearfund - more details to follow next week. 

Please send sponsor forms in as soon as possible. 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Humility 

 

 

Celebration!! 

Evie has become our newest Ethos Group member. Evie really 

shines her light brightly in school and is a wonderful ambassador 

at Lea, demonstrating our Christian values in a practical and 

meaningful way. 

A huge well done to Faith and Jensen who were awarded Eco 

Group badges this week. They were carefully chosen due to their 

interest in the environment and their ability to share new ideas 

and initiatives with our whole school family. 

We are so proud of you! 

Kieran – for creating a wonderful lego model of the trenches. 

 

Ethan – always showing great humility as he works and interacts 

with others. 

 

Lottie – for producing a fantastic standard of work in 

English 

 

 

 

 

To all the children who are 

isolating at home; we miss you 

very much and look forward to 

seeing you soon! 

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is 

Stormzy. 

 

Challenge - Which book in the 

Bible did Stormzy read on BBC 

One on Christmas Day 2019? 

 


